ADVANCED

"\WOMEN'S CARE OF PITTSBURGH, P.C. ]

Dear Patient,

Under the Affordable Care Act, most insurance plans are required to cover many methods of contraception,
including implantable devices such as intrauterine devices and Nexplanon. However, there are specific insurance
plans that are exempt, including plans provided by religious employers and non-profit religious organizations, as
well as those enrolled in Medicare, regardless of age. It is important to check with your particular insurance plan
to confirm your device is covered in order to avoid costly and unexpected bills. We strongly urge you to call
your insurance company and provide the below listed procedure and diagnosis codes for the device you plan to
have implanted.

Nexplanon

Procedure codes:

J7307 — Device; and

11981 - Insertion of drug delivery implant; or

11982 — Removal and insertion of drug delivery implant

Diagnosis codes:
Z.30.017 — Encounter for initial prescription of implantable subdermal contraceptive

Z.30.46 — Encounter for surveillance of implantable subdermal contraceptive

For more information visit https://www.nexplanon.convinsurance-coverage/

Liletta or Paraguard

Procedure codes:

J7297 — Liletta device; or
J7300 — Paraguard device; and
58300 — Insertion of IUD

Diagnosis codes:
Z.30.430 — Encounter for insertion of intrauterine contraceptive device; or
Z.30.433 — Encounter for removal and reinsertion of intrauterine contraceptive device

For more information visit https://www.liletta.com/costs-with-insurance or https://www.paragard.com/cost-
insurance-coverage/

Prior to the insertion of any implantable contraceptive device, Advanced Women’s Care of Pittsburgh
requires the patient to complete a financial responsibility form as well as provide a form of payment for
any non-covered charges.

*Please be advised, insurance plans are always changing, even if the member is unaware of the change, and even
if the insurance company remains the same. Coverage of a prior device does not guarantee current coverage. It is
also important for the patient to confirm with their insurance company that our providers are in network with
their insurance plan.



